
Term 3–22nd July 2022  

 

Term 2 - 31st May 2024 

Dear Families and Friends, 
 
 
Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter, where we share the latest news and updates from our vibrant 
school community. Last week, our staff had the privilege of engaging in a professional development day 
led by the esteemed Dr. Matt Sexton, focusing on advancing our skills in teaching mathematics.  
Dr. Sexton, known for his expertise in educational strategies and his dynamic approach to teaching 
maths, provided us with invaluable insights that will directly benefit our students. 

Highlights of the Day: 

• Innovative Teaching Techniques: Dr. Sexton introduced us to cutting-edge methods for making 
mathematics more accessible and engaging for all students. 

 

• Hands-On Workshops: We participated in interactive sessions where we practised new  
strategies and shared ideas on how to implement them in our classrooms. 

 

• Data-Driven Instruction: A key focus was on using data to inform our teaching practices,            
ensuring that we meet the individual needs of each student. 

Reflections from Our Staff: 

• "Dr. Sexton's approach to teaching maths is revolutionary. I am excited to bring these new      
strategies into my classroom and see how they impact my students' learning." – Miss. Jamieson, 
Years F-2 Teacher 

 

• "The hands-on workshops were incredibly useful. Collaborating with my colleagues and              
Dr. Sexton has given me a fresh perspective on teaching maths." – Ms Dunphy, Years 3- 6 Teacher 

Our commitment to providing exceptional learning experiences for our students is strengthened by       
opportunities like these. We look forward to integrating what we’ve learned and continuing to enhance our 
mathematics program. 

Stay tuned for more updates on how these new methods are making a difference in our classrooms! 



School Vision: United, as a school community, we walk in the light of 
faith, guiding our students in learning with compassion towards a         

purposeful future.  

Celebrating Catholic Education Week and Welcoming Future Students 

During Catholic Education Week, our students had the honour of being featured in the DOSCEL video, 
showcasing the spirit and dedication of our school community. It was a great opportunity for our school 
leaders to proudly wear our new school blazers. We are incredibly proud of our students for their           
respectful participation in their first Mass, followed by a delightful morning tea. Our school leaders  

We invite you to check out the school videos on our Facebook page, and soon, they will be available on 
our website as well. 

Enrolments for 2025 are now open! Application forms can be downloaded from our website or picked up 
at the office. Help us spread the word and welcome new families to our wonderful school community. 

 
SPORTS NEWS 
 
Jump Rope for Heart- Raising money for The Heart Foundation 

Our students have been diligently practising their skipping skills this week during recess and lunch play in 
preparation for our official 'Jump Day.' We understand the financial pressures on our families, so this year, 
our 'Jump Day' will be held on Friday, June 7th, with a gold coin donation instead of sponsorships to help 
reduce costs. 

Your support and participation are greatly appreciated as we come together to promote health and       
community spirit. 

God Bless, 
 
Kirsten Daly 
Principal. 
 

Jump Rope For Heart  
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